
 

 

 
 World Clean-up Day... The "Paperless" Initiative 

 

In a step towards environmental 

sustainability, Bayan Investment Holding 

Company is pleased to announce the 

launch of its initiative to move towards a 

paperless work environment, coinciding 

with World Clean-up Day. This initiative 

reaffirms our ongoing commitment to promoting green practices within 

our organization and adopting more sustainable practices, as short-term 

and long-term goals have been set to ensure the success of this 

initiative. 

 

The "Paperless" initiative aims to stop using paper internally by gradually 

transitioning to digital documentation and communication. This is intended to 

help reduce waste and positively impact our carbon footprint, as this step 

aligns with our core values of innovation, sustainability, and social 

responsibility. 

 

 


